June 16, 2020

Dear Nouvel Catholic Central Families,

On behalf of the entire Board of Trustees, we hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the end of nontraditional school year. As we work to continue the mission of Nouvel Catholic Central, we wanted to share the following announcement with you in regard to an open position on our Board of Trustees.

The NCC Nominations Committee is working to fill one open position, left vacant after a past member fulfilled their term. As stated in our NCC Bylaws, the Nominations Committee "identifies and secures candidates for the Board of Trustees and presents a slate of qualified, acceptable candidates to the Executive Committee for recommendation to the Board." Upon the recommendation of the Board, Bishop Gruss will have final say in Board of Trustee appointment.

We are pleased to extend the invitation for online application submission for open trustee positions at www.NouvelCatholic.org/BoardApplication. A member of the Office of Catholic Schools will receive all applications and pass them along to the Nominations Committee. Applications are due by Friday, July 3.

We are very thankful for your continued support and for the trust you have placed in our school by sending your child/children to Nouvel.

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 2019 - 2020

CHAIR Mr. Patrick McCarthy

VICE-CHAIR Mrs. Amanda Lang

SECRETARY Mrs. Erika Zamora

TRUSTEES

Mr. James Fabiano, II Fr. Steven Gavit Mr. Joseph Kiss, II Mr. Peter Shaheen Mr. Steven Witten Dr. Michael Wolohan

DIOCESAN REPRESENTATIVE Fr. William J. Rutkowski

Respectfully,

Mr. Patrick McCarthy

Chair, NCCS Board of Trustees